
The draft Subcouncil By-law proposes new boundaries for 20 subcouncils and clusters joining 
wards to form these new subcouncils. Council has considered new subcouncil boundaries with 
the view to:

1.   Greater synergy in service delivery in aligning subcouncil boundaries with line departments     
      service delivery areas as far as possible;
2.   Streamlining subcouncil boundaries by reducing the number of subcouncils from 
      21 to 20 subcouncils;
3.   Effecting fiscal prudence and contributing to budget austerity measures by reducing
      the cost of one subcouncil budget.

Notice is hereby given in terms of section 21 of the Local Government: Municipal Systems
Act, Act 32 of 2000, the public and interested parties or groups are given the opportunity to
submit comments or suggestions to the municipality from 9 July 2024 until 30 July 2024.

Comments, input or recommendations can be submitted by:
•   Email: Public.Participation@capetown.gov.za
•   Online: www.capetown.gov.za/collaborate
•   Hand: At subcouncil offices

Persons who cannot read or write, people living with disabilities and people from 
disadvantaged groups who are unable to submit comments in writing should call 
0800 212 176 (toll free number) to have their comments recorded.

A copy of the draft by-law will be available for viewing on the City of Cape Town website:
www.capetown.gov.za/collaborate, and at subcouncil offices, and libraries.

Contact Keith Miller (Corporate Services) on 021 400 2285 or
subcouncils.support@capetown.gov.za for further enquiries.
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